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Dear Parents,  

 

I hope that the school holiday gave you time to rest and spend 

some time with your families.  

This holiday was significant to many of us, as it marked the end 

of the holy month of Ramadan, Eastertide, and the festival of Holi. 

I hope that all those celebrating these events found enrichment in 

their religious practises and rituals.  

It was lovely to welcome the children back to school this morning, 

albeit in unfavourable weather conditions! 

 

This is a belated opportunity to thank you for all your support 

and encouragement throughout the Spring Term - it was greatly 

appreciated!  

 

The summer term is always a happy one, with opportunities for 

the children to swim, take part in Sports Day and enjoy end of 

term activities. It is particularly poignant for the children in year 

6, and I hope that they will have a memorable term and reap the 

rewards of all their hard work.  

 

 

With best wishes, 

Christina Singh 

Headteacher 

 



Gallery 

The art of the week is special this week, as it combines drawing skills with 

geographical knowledge. Aamir and Kaylen have drawn this fantastic map of 

the world, inspired by an inflight map. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The sixth edition of the Nascot News is available for you to view 

here 

It has been written and designed by Avani Amlani and Fareeda 

Bahaa-El-Din.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to Avani and Fareeda for all their hard work and 

tenacity in creating this newsletter.  

 

https://www.nascotwoodjm.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=The+Nascot+News&pid=1216&action=saved


 

End of term fundraising concert  
Our woodwind and 

piano teacher, 

Sarah Evans, had an 

end of term concert 

to raise money for 

Mount Vernon 

Cancer Centre, 

raising money for 

this worthwhile 

cause. The concert 

was excellent and 

was attended by 

parents, Mrs 

Agnew, Mr Watts 

and me.  

We were all 

impressed by the 

musicality and 

professionalism of 

the performances 

given by the 

children. 

Congratulations to 

all the children who 

took part! 



Letter from Rt Honourable Damian Hinds, Minister for Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We are delighted to be in the top 1 per cent of primary schools in the country. 

This is a tribute to the hard work and aspiration of staff, children and parents.  



Stars of the week Thursday 28th March  

Class  Nominee Reason 

Holly Nathaniel For your participation in the Egyptian day. You worked 

well in your group and independently. You were confident 

and mature. You should be very proud of yourself. 

Willow Vivaan Fo a great drawing – you really captured the essence of 

the flowers! 

Oak Nikohle  For showing great focus and effort in class and always 

being polite and helpful. 

Juniper Alex T For answering a range of question in our Roman workshop 

- you showed off your fantastic knowledge and I know 

the museum historian was very impressed! 

Elm Anay For a great performance as Malcolm in our film recording 

of Macbeth. 

Beech Holley  For always being prepared, especially for her role in our 

Macbeth production, and being a quiet leader that 

everyone can look up to. 

Rowan Joseph For demonstrating excellent design skills during our recent 

D&T project. 

Poplar Yashika For her consistent cheery manner and positive attitude. 

Yashika is a delight to have in Poplar Class. She always 

works to the best of her ability with a sunny smile on 

her face. Well done, Yashika! 


